
From: Islands2050 
Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 12:29 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: FW: Islands Trust Policy Statement 
 
From: David Green   
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 8:51 PM 
To: Peter Luckham <pluckham@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Cameron Thorn <cthorn@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Steve 
Wright <stwright@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Laura Patrick <lpatrick@islandstrust.bc.ca>; 
Adam.Olsen.MLA@leg.bc.ca; john.horgan.mla@leg.bc.ca; IRR.Minister@gov.bc.ca; Russ Hotsenpiller 
<rhotsenpiller@islandstrust.bc.ca>; George.heyman.MLA@leg.bc.ca; directorsgi@crd.bc.ca; 
gholman@crd.bc.ca; lana.pophan.mla@leg.bc.ca; josie.osborne.MLA@leg.bc.ca 
Subject: Islands Trust Policy Statement 

 

We are writing to ask that the Special Trust meeting on July 8/21, to approve and proceed with 

adopting the Amended Policy Statement, not go forward. 

We are long term property owners and residents (South Pender 45 years) and were totally 

unaware that the Islands Trust was reviewing the Trust Policy with such possible wide reaching 

implications.  There has not been sufficient community input. 

Despite some being comfortable with "Zoom" type meetings this form of communication is not 

viable for us and many others.  Public meetings are necessary. 

For the last year and a half we, along with the rest of the world, have been majorly distracted 

with the worry and welfare of ourselves, family and friends.  The timing was and remains wrong 

for the trust to proceed with adopting the amended Policy Statement. 

Yours truly, 

Audrey and David Green 

. 

South Pender Island, B.C. 
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